
Subject line: 

Invitation to Participate in a Healthcare News Subscriber Survey

Message text: 

Dear Healthcare News Subscriber:

Thank you for being a subscriber of Healthcare News, a weekly compilation of clinical 
laboratory and related news from the Division of Laboratory Systems (DLS) at the 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).  We would like to invite you to take a
short survey to help us assess the effectiveness of this service and the usefulness of the 
information for you.  Your feedback is important in helping DLS and CDC improve 
future activities in this area. 

The survey questions are anticipated to take approximately 10 minutes to complete. Your 
participation is entirely voluntary.  Your responses will be anonymous and no unique 
identifying information will be sought for or kept.  Please click this link to go to the 
survey:  

(Link to be specified after OMB approval).

We thank you for your participation and feedback!  If you have any questions please 
contact: 

hethompson@cdc.gov

Sincerely,

CDC Healthcare News


